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There will be a Student Council meeting today after school in Mrs. Dale’s room.  Please make every effort to attend and help plan our next project.

Don’t forget to buy your ticket for this year’s singing bee….It will be held this Thursday second and fifth hours in the Strahl Theatre.  Tickets will be sold each lunch hour and the cost is one dollar.  See you there…

There will be a life guard re-certification class at 3:45 tomorrow.  It will run for a couple of hours and  the cost is $20.00.  Please sign up in the Athletic Office.
Students United is participating in the Read N’ Give campaign all this week.  This is a state-wide campaign for the recycling of books to promote local literacy.  Do you have new or gently used books lying around that you’re not going to read again?  This year, the goal throughout Michigan is to raise 70,000 books.  You can help us reach this goal by bringing books to Students United during all three lunches next week in the cafeteria.  These will be donated to different businesses and organizations throughout Chippewa County.  Thank you!

2013 Sault High Graduates...Registration for the senior graduation party will be held on April 11th during A, B, and C lunch in the cafeteria. Students who sign up on the 11th AND sign in at the party will receive a prize from one of our local vendors.   Pre-registration is essential in order to plan for food and to ensure that we have a grand prize ticket for every student.

Seniors: The Class of '87 is accepting applications for a $750 scholarship. Eligible students need a 3.0 GPA and should submit a 250-word essay about the importance of education, what field they plan to pursue, and how this scholarship will help them. They must also submit their transcript and two letters of recommendation. Application deadline is April 19th and should be turned into the Counseling Office. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Pink.

On April 20 beginning at 7:00 pm LSSU Marketing Students will be hosting “A Fashion Night Out” at the LSSU Arts Center.  Cost is by donation and all proceeds go to the American Cancer Society.  There will be an intermission show featuring local dancers, as well as a silent auction of LSSU’s “finest men”, with the highest bidder winning a dinner date!  Watch for more information coming soon!  For more information, please contact Helena Wollan.
From March 29 through April 7 (weather permitting) the Sault Seal Recreation Area will be extending its hours of operation and will be open from 12:00 noon until 9:00 pm. This is due in part to continued snow conditions as well as spring break.  All lifts and runs will be open and the food concession will be open as well. 
Lunch:       Whole Grain Rotini with Meatsauce,    Whole Grain Pizza, Chicken Sandwich, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:          Green Beans, Mandarin Oranges, Bosco Sticks
